
      Glory to the Risen Lord!  
  

Salem will continue the tradition of decorating the 
Sanctuary and Fellowship Hall with flowers on Easter 
Sunday, April 4.  
The flowers will be placed in the church for Easter and 
may be taken home after the 8:15 service in the 
Sanctuary or the 11:00 service in Fellowship Hall. Please 
make checks payable to:  Fishing Creek Salem UMC and 
place it with an order form in Jeannie Pelen’s mailbox. 
Several types of flowers are available at different prices. You cannot specify the 
color of the tulips or hyacinths—there will be a mix. Please designate the location 
where you would like to have the flowers displayed. 
The DEADLINE for ordering is February 21.  
 
In Honor of:   

______________________________________________________ 

In Memory of:   

______________________________________________________ 

To the Glory of the Risen Lord:   

______________________________________________________ 

Name:   

______________________________________________________ 

Phone #:  _________________________ 

 
Location: 
Sanctuary ____________  Fellowship Hall _____________ 

 
Please indicate the number of each flower you’re ordering: 
_____Easter Lily (5-6 blooms)  $8.50 

_____Tete-a-Tete Daffodil (small flowers)  $4.75    

_____Daffodil (6-inch pot)  $7.00 

_____Hyacinth (Single bloom)  $3.50 

_____Hyacinth (3 blooms)  $7.00 

_____Tulips (6-inch pot)  $7.00 


